TOWN OF WEST SENECA



TOWN SUPERVISOR
SHEILA M. MEEGAN
TOWN COUNCIL
EUGENE P. HART
JOHN M. RUSINSKI

October 22, 2013

To: Honorable Town Board

From: Matthew D. English

Re: Bid Award

Dear Honorable Town Board Members:

On October 2, 2013 we had a bid opening for the retro-fitting of five (5) refuse trucks w/packers. Two (2) bids were received:

Guthrie Heli-Arc Inc

Joe Johnson Equipment

I am recommending that we accept the Guthrie Heli-Arc Inc total bid of \$42,390.00. Funds are available from line item 005.8160.0200.0525.

Sincerely,

Matthew D. English

Superintendent of Highways





